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July 28, 2021 

Romare Truely 
Federal Highway Administration – Arizona Division 
4000 N. Central Ave., Ste. 1500 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 
  

Dear Mr. Truely: 

As the lead state for pooled fund TPF-5(481), In-Service Performance Evaluation of Roadway Safety 

Features, the Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT) agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and 

manage contributions from participating agencies.  

ADOT will request each participating agency to submit to its respective FHWA Division Office a copy of 

this letter and a completed FHWA-1575(c) for this pooled fund for concurrence. 

Bernadette Phelan, Senior Research Project Manager, will manage TPF-5(481) on behalf of ADOT. If you 

have questions, please contact her at bphelan@azdot.gov or at 602-712-3138. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dianne Kresich 
Manager 
ADOT Research Center 
 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 6DFC4806-B5A7-4114-819C-7D980E28D155


		2021-07-28T12:37:54-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




